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im writing in opposition to SB 210. Oregon has one of the most secure and trusted 

vote-by-mail systems in the country. Switching to in-person voting would be 

unnecessary. 

expensive, and disruptive 

We dont nave the Intrastructure in ptace to handle full in-person voting, and butding 

that system wouid cost taxpayers a lot of money, 

There's no evidence that our current system is broken-so why try to fock? 

This bill is about polsical interference not genuine reform. 

And I Dereve the point is fo brake our voting system so during the voting cycle there 

wal be enough issues and to call into queston the actual wiE of Oregonians: 


